
Important Information
Preschool Pre-registration will wrap 
up on March 12th. We have had a good 
turn out so far, but we want to 
remind everyone to return packets by 
March 12th to be considered. A follow 
up evaluation with Mrs. Ledbetter will 
be given after completed paperwork 
is turned in.  Afterwards, we will be in 
contact with parents as we receive 
information from RCSD. 

Teacher, Staff, Parent, & 
Student of the Month Club

Teacher of the Month: 
Mrs. Therrell, Librarian 
Staff of the Month:

Ms. Treadwell, Region 8 Counselor 

Students of the Month: 
Character Trait: FORGIVENESS 
Preschool: Annabeth Thompson 

Kindergarten: Salter Rose Therrell
First Grade: Kollin Vanderfod

Second Grade: Kenedy McEwen
Third Grade: Ayden Boles 
Fourth Grade: Niya Dear 

Fifth Grade: Delancey Murphy 
Sixth Grade: Carson Prestwood 

Random Acts of Kindness Recipient: 
Adalen Miller, Preschool 

Congratulations to each of you! Thank you 
for helping our school be the BEST it can be! 

March 2021
Puckett Elementary School 

Phone: 601-825-6140 
Fax: 601-825-0015

Principal: Ms. Nicki Stanley 
nstanley@rcsd.ms

Assistant Principal: Dr. Kelly Hales
kelly.hales@rcsd.ms

Virtual Career Fair: 
A Huge Success 

We want to thank all of the community 
leaders who took time out of their busy 
work days to Zoom or record videos for 
us during our first Virtual Career Fair. Our 
students were engaged and excited 
through each, and they learned so much a 
wide variety of careers. Thank you for 
investing in our students and helping them 
understand the decisions they make today 
and the effort they put into their learning 
truly does matter for their futures. 

RCSD’s Kindergarten Pre-Registration 
will open Monday, March 1, 2021 through 
March 12, 2021 and March 22, 2021 
through April 1, 2021. To attend 
kindergarten, children must be five (5) 
years old on or before September 
1, 2021. In order to maintain safety 
protocols for Kindergarten pre-
registration, we 
are encouraging parents to schedule 
appointments to register their 
students and download 
and complete enrollment forms 
at www.rcsd.ms/kindergarten prior to 
arriving at the school.

We are so excited about adding new 
members to our Wolf Pack! 

We are so excited 
about our 

Scholastic Book 
Fair coming March 
8th-12th. Look for 

an important 
reminder  letter 
and flyer coming 
home this week. 
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Important Dates
March 1st-5th: Benchmark Testing for 3rd-6th grade students 
March 1st-12th: Kindergarten Preregistration window 
March 2nd: Dr. Seuss’ Birthday (Cafeteria will be serving ice cream to 
celebrate.) 
March 8th: Book Fair Kick Off & Seuss Celebration 
Students may dress in their favorite Dr. Seuss attire or dress as their 
favorite book character on March 8th . 
March 8th-12th: Book Fair Week 
Your child will shop on their normal library day/time.
March 12th: Preschool Registration packet deadline  
March 15th- 19th: Spring Break 
March 22nd – April 1st: Kindergarten Preregistration window 
March 25th: Report cards will be sent out. 


